BULLDOG BULLETIN

For information go to
Diefenbaker School website at www.diefenbaker.sd38.bc.ca

Week of: April 7th, 2025

Aprt Bth Upcoming events:

at 6 pminthelibrary

Q 4/11 Freezie Fridays begin
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Join us for the PAC meeting

Q 4/24 School Photos O

O 4/29 Written Learning Update #2

come join us! { O

PAC Meeting -

ooking ahead:
MONDAY 7

April 17th

Pizza Hot Lunch

WEDNESDAV 9 6 pm PAC meeting

French festival & Concours A
at McRoberts Secondary
from5 pmto 8 pm

diefenbaker@sd38.bc.ca
(604)-668-6639
Early warning line:
604 718 4094




Kindness Umbrella

Kindness to Others
Bulldog Family Teams
Helping each other and connecting with each other.
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McMath Grade 7 Basketball Tournament

We are so proud of all of our teams this year!

Thank you to our incredible coaches, Mr. Kerby, Mr. Pantaleo, Mrs. Morgan and M
Martyniuk for their dedication, time and instilling in our students
hard work, sportsmanship and the value
of team work.
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teaching our students
about how to make
maple syrup like they
do in Quebec.




Keeping our community healthy Rem i nd ers

Cold and flu season has begun and we are noticing an increase in illness at school. In an
effort to keep our students and staff healthy, please continue to keep your student(s) at
home if they are experiencing symptoms of illness. If they have a fever or have been
vomiting, please keep them home at least 24 hours or more until they are symptom free.

We are grateful for those of you already making these efforts.

Thank you for helping us keep our community healthy.

Parking reminder: Staff parking is for STAFF ONLY at all times.

Staff parking is for staff only. Please, do not park in the staff back parking lot.

Also, please do not park on the road leading to the staff parking lot. Parents and
caregivers are asked to park in the drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the
neighbourhood streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for our children.

Message from our School Liaison officers to everyone:

Slow down at all fimes in the school zone and parking lots.

Make sure your children are buckled up with safety
seat belts at all times.

Parking in the drop-off zone - stay in your vehicles

This is a reminder to stay in your vehicles at all times when parking
in the drop off zone while dropping off or picking up your children.
It is unsafe to leave your cars unattended and slows down the
drop off time for everyone. If you need to walk your children to
the classroom, please park your car on the nearby street and walk = J A0

together. DRORFONY
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Parking for people with disabilities in the drop off zone AN Dwrtlmwummm

Be mindful of the parking spot for people with disabilities.
Stop and let them enter or leave their vehicle when parked.



